
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

At Ashford we love reading and we wanted to take this opportunity to set a reading challenge 

during the summer holidays. As always, we actively encourage our children to read as much as 

possible because, as we know, reading has a big impact on children’s learning.  

We have set a challenge for Key Stage 1 learners and one for our Key Stage 2 learners. As the 

children complete the activities, they can note the title of the book and the date on the back of their 

sheet. We ask that the sheets are returned to school by Wednesday 10th September. We will 

collect all of the names of the children who complete the challenge and pick out two winners from 

Key Stage 1 and two winners 

for Key Stage 2. The challenge 

will be sent to you in an email 

and also sent home with the 

children as a paper copy.  

If you are looking for a range of 

different books over the 

summer, remember that 

Ashford Library is local to us 

and It is very easy to join and 

borrow books.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful summer and remember to keep reading! 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Williams and Mrs Weir 

English and Reading Leads 
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